
 

2/7/2022 

 

To: House Committee on Business and Labor 

From: Lino J., OR Farm Worker  

Re: Support for Farmworker Overtime 

 

Chair Holvey, Vice Chairs Bonham and Grayber, and Members of the House Business and Labor 

Committee,  

 

My Name is Lino I have worked for over 25 years as a farm worker. For example, as a tractor 

operator, picking tomatoes, lettuce, grape harvest, and the potato harvest and I currently am 

working at a dairy farm in Oregon and my job involves inseminating the cows for more than 12 

years.  

I support Overtime because primarily, farm work is very difficult. And if I could earn overtime 

pay, it would help me and my family economically.  

My shift starts at 5am and I sometimes work over 60 hours in a week, depending on how much 

work there is to get done.  

I support HB 4002 and ask for your support on this proposal to grant Overtime to Farm Workers 

in Oregon.  

 

ATTN: Lino J. 

Farm Worker, Boardman OR 
 

 


